
On June 18, 2025, Council considered the draft Aggregate Site Monitoring Bylaw, a 
component of the Aggregate Resource Plan project, at a public hearing. Following the 
public hearing, Council directed Administration to compile amendments for the draft 
Aggregate Site Monitoring Bylaw from Council and Administration and return on July 15, 
2025. The following is the proposed revision to the draft Bylaw. If you would like to provide 
any comments or feedback please consider the public notice for further details (July 15, 
2025 Public Notice for Special Council Meeting and public hearing). 

A. Site Monitoring Bylaw Amendments 

Reference 
Number 

Proposed Motion 

A(1) 

THAT the draft Aggregate Site Monitoring Bylaw (C-8635-2025) be referred to Administration 
for amendments to explore how to transfer the responsibility for site monitoring to 
aggregate operators, and how to require information be collected from each site three to 
four times per year or in response to complaints. 

 

https://www.rockyview.ca/Portals/0/Files/Notices/2025/25-0715_PublicNotice_SpecialPublicHearing_ConrichARP.pdf
https://www.rockyview.ca/Portals/0/Files/Notices/2025/25-0715_PublicNotice_SpecialPublicHearing_ConrichARP.pdf

